
  
 

 

 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
From:  Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  
Date:  July 22, 2020 
Subject: O-31-20: Non-motorized wheeled vehicles on Sidewalks 
 

 
Under Current City Code, a person is not allowed to ride on or use “in a negligent manner” any non-
motorized wheeled vehicle on a public street, alley, or sidewalk.  This implies that a person can 
therefore ride on or use a non-motorized wheeled vehicle on a public street, alley, or sidewalk if 
done in a careful manner.  The purpose of this ordinance is to simplify the language to make it clear 
and to explicitly identify the kinds of non-motorized wheeled vehicles that are included.   
 
Furthermore, this ordinance exempts certain sidewalks or sidewalk areas where there is a sign 
posted that prohibits non-motorized wheeled vehicles.   
 
 
Prepared by Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  


